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Payroll Department

 5000 W. Cypress Avenue

Visalia, CA 93278-5004

June 18, 2007
Kara Kuhn
4722 W Harold Avenue
Visalia, CA  93291
Dear Kara,
Congratulation, you have worked over 100 days this school year!  According to Teachers Retirement System law section 22503(A) service over 100 days during one school year is a mandatory qualification for membership in State Teachers Retirement System (STRS).  Beginning with your July 15, 2007, paycheck your retirement contributions will increase to 8% and are tax deferred.

Because of your membership in STRS you are entitled to a refund of your APPLE contributions.  If you would like to refund your contribution or roll your APPLE into an IRA contact the APPLE Plan Customer Service, at 800-634-1178, or the APPLE Plan website for there RSA Forms.

Once again, congratulations on your membership in STRS!

Sincerely,

Elaine Garrett
Payroll Technician
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